
From: Mc  

Sent: 27 December 2022 17:34 

To: Planning 

Subject: 2023/0012/T - Cherry tree pruning request 

 

Hi 

We have a cherry tree in our grounds that has a preservation order on it. We 

would like to request permission to have it significantly pruned. We last had it 

pruned two years ago. Since then it has dramatically grown blocking the light of 

the flats on the second floor as well as obstructing the view to the street causing 

a few security concerns and it is now hanging over our boundary when in full 

leaf. 

It tends to grow very quickly and given the economic climate we would like to 

cut it back more than just a third of the crown. 

I am attaching some pictures. 

 

The address is 

Burlington House 

Wedderburn Road 

NW3 5QS 

 

The tree is situated on the Lyndhurst Gardens side of the block. 

 

Please advise. 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs M Courtney 

 

 


